
Sunday, August 20, 2023

TheValleyChurch.cc

Weekly Bulletin
TheValleyChurch.cc/sermons

PODCASTS
You can find our weekly sermon podcasts on  
iTunes, Google Play, or on our website:

LIVESTREAM
You can watch and share our livestream every week 
by going to The Valley Church’s YouTube channel.

You can give at our giving station each Sunday: 
We accept cash, credit or check. Or you can give 
anytime online at:

TheValleyChurch.cc

GIVE

Sundays at 10:30am
3836 S Madison Ave, Norwood, OH 45212
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Member Meeting 
Next Sunday is our end-of-summer Member Meeting and we 
have so much to share with you! Everybody (members and 
prospective members) are encouraged to stick around after 
service for a potluck lunch followed by our 1:00pm meeting. 
We will give a financial report, introduce our fall groups, give 
a fall church calendar, receive new members, honor volunteers, 
give away prizes, and so much more! The potluck signup is 
online, or you can see Molly Love for more info. 

Philippians
Next week is our final Sunday with The Summer in the Psalms 
as we begin a long-term study through the book of Philippians 
on September 3rd. Philippians journal Bibles will be available 
next Sunday to help you stay engaged with our study. 

Kickball Team Signup
We are joining the Norwood Recreation Kickball League again 
and we want you to join us! Games are on Wednesday nights 
beginning on September 6th. Cost is just $15 (but let us know 
if you need help covering that). See Anna Colyer for more info 
and see the signup sheet in the back. 
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LAST WEEK’S GIVING TOTAL:
$3,292.52

You can give anytime at our giving  
station in the lobby or online at:

TheValleyChurch.cc

Summer In The Psalms
Psalm 32


